
 

 
  

Petrobras on the TermoCamaçari Thermal Power Plant 

—  

Rio de Janeiro, May 11, 2021 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras, following up on the release 

disclosed on 03/16/2021, informs that the negotiation with the company Proquigel Química S.A. for 

the leasing of the TermoCamaçari Thermoelectric Plant (UTE TermoCamaçari), located in the state of 

Bahia, has ended unsuccessfully. 

Thus, the company will begin the decommissioning process of UTE TermoCamaçari, whose 

concession has already been revoked by the Brazilian Electricity Power Regulator (Aneel), as disclosed 

to the market. 

This transaction is aligned to optimize the portfolio and improve the allocation of the company's 

capital, aiming to generate value for our shareholders. 
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This document may contain forecasts within the meaning of Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (Securities Act), and Section 21E of the Securities 

Trading Act of 1934, as amended (Trading Act) that reflect the expectations of the Company's officers. The terms: "anticipates", "believes", "expects", "predicts", 

"intends", "plans", "projects", "aims", "should," and similar terms, aim to identify such forecasts, which evidently involve risks or uncertainties, predicted or not by 

the Company. Therefore, future results of the Company's operations may differ from current expectations, and the reader should not rely solely on the information 

included herein.   


